SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Executive Vice Chancellor for Medical Affairs and Dean

September 14, 2012

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Bevers Energy 4 A Cure Foundation 2257 North Loop 336, Suite 140, #329 Conroe, TX 77304

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Bevers:

Thank you very much for your most recent gift through Energy 4 A Cure to support Dr. John Atkinson's CRV research at Washington University School of Medicine. With your gift, we are leading the charge to change the way CRV is understood, diagnosed, and successfully treated.

Dr. Atkinson's commitment to excellence spans across scientific and medical disciplines, creating an optimal atmosphere for discovery. He and his team are poised to make fundamental and exciting advances. Every day, they are one step closer thanks to gifts like yours.

Please know how deeply Dr. Atkinson and I appreciate your continued commitment to CRV research and awareness. Ultimately, your giving will help to make a vital difference for so many people and their families in their time of greatest need.

Sincerely,

Larry J. Shapiro, M.D. Executive Vice Chancellor for Medical Affairs and Dean

LJS:jm